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It's time for Christmas projects!  If you haven't started yet, this block will surely inspire you to get going.  And 

if you're lucky enough to win all of the finished blocks, you'll be well on your way to finishing a project with 

the help of all your guild friends.   

 

These blocks are easy and quick to assemble.  In each package we have provided five Christmas patterned 

strips.  Arrange them in any order you’d like.  Keep in mind that you may want to arrange the strips in a way 

that enhances your project by varying the order of colors and patterns.  The sewing instructions will be provided 

with each block and may be found on the guild’s website. 

 

Come by the Block of the Month table and select your favorite ornament block.  Make one, two, three or more 

and increase your chances of winning ornaments made with fabric!  The lucky winner of these blocks will also 

receive some extra fabric to add sashes, borders, binding or whatever.  Think of all of the possibilities – a quilt, 

wall hanging, placemats, or ornaments!  

 

During the mid-19th century in addition to candles, miniature replicas of fruit, animals, toys, musical 

instruments, and angels appeared on Christmas trees.  They were made primarily out of materials found around 

the homes.  Sounds like a stash to me!    

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Sharon Baker (Bakegold@msn.com) or Jan Conklin (Jan.conklin@verizon.net)  


